
ROOSEVELT RAPIDRIDE PROJECT

ROOSEVELT RAPIDRIDE
FTA and SDOT are conducting a NEPA  
Environmental Assessment for the proposed 
Roosevelt RapidRide Project. The agencies 
are initiating a scoping period to solicit your 
input in identifying issues to be studied in the 
environmental document and any significant 
issues related to the proposed project.

See inside for more details and 
how to get involved.

P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

YOU’RE INVITED
ENVIRONMENTAL SCOPING MEETING
Join us December 11, 2017

SEE INSIDE FOR MORE DETAILS



ROOSEVELT RAPIDRIDE PROJECT

TELL US WHAT YOU THINK
SCOPING PERIOD:  
December 4, 2017 - January 12, 2018
Written comments should be addressed to: 

Sandra Gurkewitz
Senior Environmental Planner
Seattle Department of Transportation
PO Box 34996, Seattle, WA 98124-4996
or RapidRide@seattle.gov

To be considered during the scoping period, 
comments must be turned in by 5 PM on Friday, 
January 12, 2018.

WAYS TO GET INVOLVED
We’re also holding a public meeting to provide 
an opportunity for members of the public to 
comment: 

December 11, 2017, 5 - 7:30 PM 
(Drop in anytime)

Silver Cloud Inn, 1150 Fairview Ave N 
Eastlake AB Room

Location accessible via transit by Seattle 
Streetcar and King County Metro Route 70. 
Limited on-site parking available. 

Reference materials are available at the Central 
Public Library (1000 4th Ave), at the University 
Branch (5009 Roosevelt Way NE) and on the 
project website at bit.ly/RapidRideRoosevelt 

CONTACT US FOR INFORMATION ABOUT THE MEETING
RapidRide@seattle.gov | (206) 684-5189
Project website: bit.ly/RapidRideRoosevelt
If you need this information translated, please call (206) 684-5189 

Si necesita traducir esta información al español,  
llame al (206) 684-5189.

如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 (206) 684-5189.

이 내용의 번역본이 필요하신 경우 (206) 684-5189  
으로 연락하시기 바랍니다.

(206) 684-5189

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) 
and the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) are 
proposing the Roosevelt RapidRide Project in 
collaboration with King County Metro. The project 
will provide electric trolley bus rapid transit 
(BRT) service between downtown Seattle and the 
Roosevelt neighborhood in northeast Seattle. The 
Roosevelt RapidRide Project will also serve the 
South Lake Union, Eastlake, and University District 
neighborhoods. 

Over the next year, SDOT will be developing 
a National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA)
Environmental Assessment for the proposed 
Roosevelt RapidRide Project. To begin the 
environmental process and provide information 
about the project, SDOT and FTA have initiated 
a scoping period to solicit stakeholder input, 
help determine issues to be addressed in the 
environmental document, and identify any 
significant issues related to the proposed project. 
The timeframe for public comment on scoping is 
December 4, 2017 to January 12, 2018.

Proposed Roosevelt RapidRide alignment


